
 
 
 
 
 

 
PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

for the week of August 11, 2013 

To date 472 parishioners have responded with pledges to the Annual 
Catholic Appeal by our diocese and parish. We have 2,925 registered 
parishioners, where are the other 2,453?  We need everyone to respond 
and be part of our Catholic Community…please respond today! 
 
We will celebrate the Feast of the Assumption with a Vigil mass on August 
14th at 7:00pm and on August 15th at 8:00am, 5:00pm and 7:00pm.  
 
Registration for Religious Education classes continues in the Education 

office, classes begin October 1st.  

Mary Johnson, the Principal of St. Michael Academy, is available today 

after mass to meet with you and answer any questions you may have about 

enrolling your child in the Academy. So stop by and meet the principal. 

 

 


